
INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH 
(Circular dated 08/02/2018) 

Dear Parents, 
 

Greetings and many Congratulations!!! 
 

In an attempt to expose more students to the opportunities of higher 

education and connect them to the SAT, Indian School Salalah had been 

persuading to get the test centre in Salalah and finally we are happy to 

announce that the College Board has approved Indian School Salalah as its 

Regional SAT Test Centre with immediate effect. The news has come as a 

relief for many aspiring Indian School students who had to travel to the 

capital to appear in the SAT exam.  
 

The approval comes as a result of the continuous efforts and follow up by                

Dr. Debashish C Bhattacharya, the President of the School Management 

Committee, the members of SMC and the School Principal, Mr. T.R. Brown.  
 

The test centre will benefit not only the Indian community, but also 

anyone who would like to appear in the SAT exam from the region. The 

Centre code is 52560 and has 40 seats. The Centre is open for the exam 

that is scheduled from 5th May 2018 onwards. 
 

Regards, 
 
 
T R Brown 
Principal 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 


